
GIVE WAY 
TO CANE TRAINS

Use your train brain

Pre-season training of locomotive drivers has 
commenced in the Burdekin Region.

Locomotives will be operating around Pelican Road,  
Browns Road, Ramsdens Line and Central Line during daylight 

hours until 14 May. This will then move to night shift  
(3pm to midnight) from 15 to 19 May. 

Please approach all cane railway crossings with caution 
and obey all signs and signals.


